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Eve O'Sullivan

From: Eve O'Sullivan
Sent: 12 April 2021 11:19
To: 'dregan@waterfordcouncil.ie'
Subject: H0009-01 Lismore Historic Landfill
Attachments: Regulation 7(4) Notice_Reminder.pdf

Dear David, 
 
Please find a letter attached to this email for your attention.  We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Regards 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford 
An Clár um Cheadúnú Comhshaoil  
An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman 
 
  

 

053-9160600 
licensing@epa.ie  

www.epa.ie 

   
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

Mr. David Regan,  

Executive Technician,  

Waterford City & County Council – Environment Section  

Civic Offices,  

Davitt’s Quay,  

Dungarvan,  

Co. Waterford. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12th April 2021        Reg. No. H0009-01 

 

 

Re: Lismore Historic Landfill – Response to the Agency’s Notice in accordance with 

Regulation 7(4) of the Waste Management (Certification of Historic Unlicenced Waste 

Disposal and Recovery Activity) Regulations, 2008 

 

 

Dear Mr. Regan, 

 

I am to refer to the above referenced application for a certificate of authorisation in relation to the above 

referenced historic landfill and to your email correspondence received on 26th March 2021, in which 

you state that the response to the Agency’s Notice issued on 15th February 2021 will be formulated by 

the consultant appointed by Waterford City & County Council. 

 

It is noted that the response to the above referenced Agency Notice is still outstanding. Accordingly, 

please respond to the said notice no later than two weeks from the date of this second reminder. 

I look forward to hearing from you. Please respond by email to licensing@epa.ie, quoting the EPA 

Application Register Number H0009-01.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

____________________ 

Ewa Babiarczyk 

Inspector 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability  
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